
Reminder: Annual Health Maintenance 

Check 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for 

your annual health maintenance check-up. 

The recommended date for your appointment is [Date]. During this check-up, we will assess 

your overall health, review your medical history, and perform necessary screenings. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] to schedule your appointment or if you have 

any questions. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Healthcare Facility Name]  

[Contact Information]  


